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Flag Pole Installed at the Town’s Service Memorial 
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REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK – 2012 
 

We are waiting for the state to incorporate the last phase of the  boat agent online system 
so we can gain access and begin registering boats. It looks like we should be up and 
running sometime in February.  If you get your boat renewal in the mail, give us a call to 
see if we are ready.  
 
Following the 15 year rule, all 1998 model year vehicles and older are now title exempt.  
If you have a title exempt vehicle, you still need two forms with the VIN # to prove 
ownership. A bill of sale with the VIN # printed on it, an old registration, the title, or a 
VIN Verification form will all work. 
 
Don’t forget to renew your dog licenses!  
 
Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your Town Clerk. 
 
 Michelle Marsh, Town Clerk 


